





Developing a vision with and for St Paul's Knightsbridge

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our customers, suppliers, and friends a Merry Christmas and a Happy and Prosperous New Year. We look forward to working with you on new and exciting projects in 2016.

> We are closed from the 24th December 2015 and we will re-open from 9.00am on the 4th January 2016

We look forward to hearing about any new and exciting projects for 2016.

Paul Vick is a juror on the World Architecture News Residential Future Projects Awards 2016.

Paul Vick architects have been shortlisted for London Architecture firm of the Year 2015; RICS Award 2014, RIBA London Regional Awards 2013; International Design, Architecture Awards 2013; International AR Future Project Awards 2013; Builder and Engineers Awards and Architect of the Year 2011. Paul Vick has lectured on 'Value enhancement and inspiration' at Le Plan, Venice (2014) Schroders (2014), NLA (2013). An excerpt has been published by Magdalene College Cambridge











Website



in LinkedIn



